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Care, Believe, Dream, Achieve.
Al High and be the best you can be

27" March 2017
Troqueer Assembly Visit

Dear Glenda,

Troqueer Primary School
Hill Avenue

Dumfries

DG2 7LR

Any enquiries please contact

Mr M Armstrong, Headteacher

Telephone 01387 273020

Fax 01387 257414

E-mail gwO8officetroqueer@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

First of all thank you very much for your visit to Troqueer assembly back in February,
and thank you for sharing your enthusiasm and knowledge.

The P7s encouraged the whole school to take part in a fund-raising project and they
made “Flags of the World” charts for pupils to guess the lucky flag. They organised
themselves to go round the classes and sell each flag for 20p and there were 4 lucky
winners who each won a goody bag with toys and sweets. We had another idea for a
game and we attached mini-flags to cocktail sticks so we could pick the lucky ones.

We will play that before the holidays.

Please find enclosed a cheque for £30 as a donation to the Allanton Peace Sanctuary.
We hope to visit you again one day with our families.

Thank you once again.

Kind regards,

Rosie Harper, Ellie Jackson, Mrs Stewart,

Tregureer Sdhool
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